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[Notice] Discontinuation of Company-Sponsored Admissions for MSc in Finance 

 

 

Waseda Business School has decided to discontinue company-sponsored admissions channel 

for the MSc in Finance starting from the 2026 academic year, due to the current application 

situation.   

 

For applications to this program for the 2026 academic year and onwards, please proceed 

through the "Application with GMAT or GRE" category.  

 

Please refer to the Application Guide and our website for the latest and most accurate 

information: 

 

https://www.waseda.jp/fcom/wbs/en/applicants/admission 

 

*The Application Guide for September 2026 intake is expected to be published around July 2025. 

 

 

Waseda Business School 

(Graduate School of Business and Finance, Waseda University) 

Email: wbs-admissions@list.waseda.jp 

https://www.waseda.jp/fcom/wbs/en/applicants/admission

